LEGAL NOTICE
The Middleton Township Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a public hearing Tuesday, November 23, 2021, at 7:00 PM at the Middleton Township administration building located at 21745 N. Dixie Highway, Bowling Green, OH 43402. The hearing is requested by FW Holdings, LLC for requested variances of lot size requirement to 4,177 sq ft, lot width requirement to 55.5’, setbacks of front to 10’, side to 5’ and rear to 15’ for the completion of phase 4 of the Saddlebrook Villas.

A copy of the application and any documentation may be viewed at the Middleton Township Zoning Office.  If you have questions, please contact Zoning Inspector Kip McDowell at 419-352-6263 or zoning@middletontownship.com.

Respectfully submitted,
Laurie Limes
Middleton Township Fiscal Officer
Clerk to the Board of Zoning Appeals
